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     What a beautiful sight to see when four giant Club Car vehicle 
carriers rolled into the parking lot earlier this month to deliver our 
new golf cart fleet!   Some of the great new features include cushy 
upholstered seats, a comfort grip steering wheel, tinted  
windshields, magnetic grip rain hood clasp, sleek  new front cowl 
design and the addition of a USB port on the dash to power and 
charge your portable devices.   The new features are fantastic but 
even better than all that is the smooth and quite ride!  The fleet 
has also been increased to 75 carts in an effort to help combat  
excess battery hours and improve availability at peak demand 
times during season.  All in all, a great upgrade that we will all  
enjoy.  
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     We have some other upgrades scheduled to happen at the club this month as 
well.  During the second week of July, we will be converting our internet service to 
Spectrum.  After an extensive review of our options, we feel Spectrum was the best 
fit for internet speed, cost and television service that would go out every time it 
rains!  The transition is expected to be seamless, but letõs keep our fingers crossed 
just in case. 
     Later this month we will be converting our golf handicap service from Golf Net 
to GHIN.  This conversion is part of efforts made by the USGA and R&A to bring 
about a universal world handicap system by the year 2020.  There will be some new 
processes and procedures that we will all need to employ, but the end result will be 
a more portable handicap whether you are playing in the US, the UK, or anywhere 
else in the world.  Watch your email for information and instructions as the new  
system is deployed. 
     Speaking of the R&A - The British Open returns this year to Carnoustie Golf Club 
in Scotland, site of the notorious Barry Burn (a narrow stretch of water that snakes 
itõs way through the course) which was the undoing of Jean Van de Velde in 1999 
and forced Padrig Harrington into a playoff which he ultimately won in 2007; the 
last two times The Open was held at Carnoustie.  Youõll find tons of fascinating  
information about the playing of the 147th Open Championship and Carnoustie 
Golf Club on the internet at www.theopen.com or www.carnoustiegolflinks.co.uk.  
But the best thing about the Open for all golf junkies is the television schedule!  If 
you canõt sleep, you can watch the Golf Channel Thursday 7/19 and Friday 7/20 with 
coverage starting at 1:30AM until 4pm!  Pure golf heaven for all insomniacs!  
     Quick thank you goes out to Shaw Tree Service for their assistance recently with 
installing a new halyard on our flag pole.  At thirty feet in height and itõs location in 
a landscape bed, the reach proved too great for the CDD bucket truck who also  
graciously offered their services.  

Now get out and play!  

Andrea  
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GOLF CART GUIDELINES  
 
1. Observe the 90 degree 

rule 
 

2. Obey the green post and 
exit the fairway to the 
cart path 
 

3. Keep carts on the cart 
path around all tees and 
greens and on all par 3õs.   
 

4. Handicap flag carts 
should keep the cart at 
least 30 feet from the 
green as much as  
possible. avoid slopes 
and limit  travel to the   
shortest route possible. 
 

5. Scatter cart traffic when 
entering and exiting the 
fairway 
 

6. Always buddy up in 
carts.  No single riders 
unless in a threesome. 
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LPGA AMATEUR GOLF ASSOCIATION  
 

The 1st Coast  
Chapter  Championship 
took place on June 10th 

with Jacksonville  
defeating the Daytona 

Chapter. Thank you to all 
who played! 


